Toribio Perez Martinez

Taqueria El Toro LLC 1640 S 56th St Milwaukee, WI 53214

Jimmy Conney

License Division 200 E Wells Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear License Division,

We respectfully request the reinstatement of our restaurant's operating license. We fully understand the reasons for the previous revocation and are committed to demonstrating our dedication to compliance and responsible operation. We have taken significant steps to address the concerns raised and ensure that similar violations will not occur in the future. We are implementing the following comprehensive measures:

We will develop and implement a strict, documented ID verification policy. All staff members have completed mandatory, certified training on proper ID checking procedures, including recognizing fraudulent identification. We will hire and maintain a qualified management team with proven experience in restaurant operations and compliance. All managers have undergone thorough background checks and received training on all relevant laws and regulations. We will ensure ongoing training.

We will implement enhanced security protocols, including to increased security personnel, improved surveillance systems. We are committed to building a strong working relationship with local law enforcement. We will establish regular communication and cooperate fully with any investigations or requests for assistance.

We are open to regular inspections by the licensing division to demonstrate our commitment. We understand the importance of maintaining a safe and responsible environment for our patrons and the community.

We have been a part of this community for over seven years, and we value our relationship with our patrons and neighbors. We employ 15 individuals who depend on this establishment for their livelihood. Revocation of our license would have a significant impact on them and their families.

We are confident that the measures we have implemented demonstrate our commitment to addressing the previous concerns and operating our restaurant in a manner that upholds the highest standards. We respectfully request that you reconsider our application for reinstatement and grant us the opportunity to serve our community responsibly. We are prepared to meet with you at your earliest convenience to discuss our plan in detail. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, Toribio Perez Martines Taqueria El Toro